
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Borough of Naugatuck will host all borough board meetings remotely until further 

notice. Public comment can be accepted via email at NWHess@naugatuck-ct.gov prior to a 

meeting. Members of the public may also comment by phone or video during these 

meetings.  
 

We are using Zoom Webinar for our remote video conferencing platform. Please see login 

information below:  

 

Join the Zoom Webinar Meeting from a PC, Mac, iPad, iPhone or Android device: 

https://zoom.us/j/94516931661?pwd=Rk1Jbm95dW5vdDZFV3pITy9uZlNrQT09 

Webinar ID: 945 1693 1661 

Passcode: 830826 

 

Call in number: 

1 929 205 6099 

Webinar ID: 945 1693 1661 

Passcode: 830826 

 

February 16, 2021 

 

 

Mayor N. Warren “Pete” Hess   Burgess Carl J. Herb 

Deputy Mayor Laurie Taf Jackson   Burgess Charles P. Marenghi 

Burgess Michael Bronko    Burgess Jan J. Mizeski 

Burgess W. Francis Dambowsky   Burgess Robert A. Neth 

Burgess Jack DeOliveira    Burgess Rocky Vitale 

 

 

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen:  

 

YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED the Board of Mayor and Burgesses will hold a Public Hearing 

on Thursday, February 18, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. via web conference to discuss the proposed 

repeal of Ordinance #123 – Article II. Commercial Tax Abatements, Sections 17-21 – 17-29 

in Chapter 17, Taxation and the proposed adoption of Ordinance #132 – Article II. Fixed 

Assessments, Sections 17-21 – 17-29 in Chapter 17, Taxation of the Code of Ordinances of the 

Borough of Naugatuck. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Nancy K. DiMeo 

Borough Clerk 

https://zoom.us/j/94516931661?pwd=Rk1Jbm95dW5vdDZFV3pITy9uZlNrQT09

